Wrens Newsletter WB: 10/03/25

Our topic activities for this week have been
based around the story of ‘The Teeny Weeny

’

Tadpole’. The children used split pins to create
moving frogs, in maths they put frogs in order
of size, completed a frog life cycle and used
junk modelling to collectively within their group

create a habitat for their make believe tadpoles.

This week we had the arrival of the caterpillars
in time for next weeks book ‘The Very Hungry

)

Caterpillar’. The children have already observed
a difference in size which is fabulous as the very

much loved ducklings will be going to their

forever home with Mrs T.

Another maths activity the children really
enjoyed was comparing volumes of water in the
tray outside. They had to see what equipment
filled their blue cups up the quickest and work
out why a jug filled it up quicker than a smaller
cup and why the spoon took a long time to fill
the cup up.

Lots of wonderful vocabulary developing!
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We popped the ducklings into the tray outside
in the garden to give them a dip in the water.
They were so fast and splashed such a lot
which the children thought was hilarious!




